

VERNON PRIMARY SCHOOL

Clumber Road Poynton Cheshire SK12 1NW

Headteacher: J Carvell (Mrs) Telephone: (01625) 872556 Fax: (01625) 858194

Website: www.vernonprimaryschool.com Email: admin@vernonprimary.cheshire.sch.uk

Monday 8th January 2024



Dear Parents/Carers,

Welcome back to the Spring term - we hope that you have had a fantastic Christmas break!

Throughout this term, your child will be following the brilliant theme of 'Born to be Wild.' We have carefully planned activities that we believe will excite and enthuse your children and engage them in their learning. Please see this term's curriculum overview, found on our class webpage, which gives further detail about what your child can expect to learn and take part in this term in school.

Indoor PE will continue to take place on a **Tuesday afternoon** and outdoor PE on a **Wednesday afternoon**. Please ensure that your child has the correct kit in school each week. Long hair should always be tied back and earrings removed. As we are in the colder, winter months, jogging bottoms and a warm jumper may be worn for outdoor PE.

In Year 4 we will continue to set homework each week which will be English, Maths or theme related and will be uploaded onto Google Classroom. Homework will be set each Friday and will be due the following Thursday.

If you have anything interesting you can share with the children related to any of the subjects we are exploring, please do let us know. We look forward to working in partnership with you, in what we hope will be an exciting, busy, and successful term for your child.

Thank you for your ongoing support.

Yours faithfully,

Mrs. L Hough and Miss. E Hurst





